
We have a busy week when we return after the half-
term break 
 
Monday, 3rd March 

We will be celebrating St David’s Day by 
dressing up in the colours of the Welsh 
flag or traditional Welsh costume.   
 
Technology ‘Welsh Bake Off’ entries are due in.    

 

 

 
 

Thursday, 6th March 

We will be celebrating World Book Day.   

Children can dress as their favourite book 
character, and will completing activities in 
classes. 

 

Friday, 7th March 

We will be holding our School Eisteddfod.  Children to 
wear full uniform to school.  Pob lwc! 


